
Announcement

THE JOHN STUART MILL
BICENTENNIAL CONFERENCE 1806-2006

It is proposed to hold a major international conference at University
College London in celebration of the bicentenary of the birth of John
Stuart Mill. The conference, provisionally scheduled for Wednesday
5 April to Friday 7 April 2006, will be sponsored by the Inter-
national Society of Utilitarian Studies, and organized by Dr Georgios
Varouxakis (Aston University), with the assistance of Dr Paul Kelly
(London School of Economics) and Professor Philip Schofield and the
Bentham Project (UCL).

It is expected that Mr Jeremy Bentham will be in attendance, but
will not be speaking.
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